From: Michaela Kirrane

Sent: Friday 2 October 2020 12:32

To: Development Plan <devplan@monaghancoco.ie>

Cc: Ailish Keane

Subject: Proposed Variation 2 to Monaghan CDP 2019-25

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Organisation. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it concerns,
We refer to your correspondence regarding Proposed Variation 2 to Monaghan CDP 2019-25

Inland Fisheries Ireland (IFl) is a Statutory Body established on the 1st July 2010. Under section 7(1) of
the Inland Fisheries Act 2010 (No. 10 of 2010) the principal function of IFl is the protection,
management and conservation of the inland fisheries resource.

Having examined the documents we have no objection to the proposed variafion.

Yours faithfully,
Michaela

Michaela Kirrane

Senior Fisheries Environmental Officer
Inland Fisheries Ireland - Dublin
Iascach Intire Eireann

Inland Fisheries Ireland

Tel +353 (1) 8842600
Email michaela.kirrane@fisheriesireland.ie
Web www.fisheriesireland.ie

3044 Lake Drive, Citywest Business Campus, Dublin 24, Ireland, D24 Y265.

Help Protect Ireland's Inland Fisheries

Call 1890 34 74 24 to report illegal fishing, water pollution or invasive species.

This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the
individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are solely those of the author and do
not necessarily represent those of Inland Fisheries Ireland. If you are not the intended recipient of this
email, you must neither take any action based upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please
contact the sender if you believe you have received this email in error.

D’fhéadfai go bhfuil an riomhphost seo agus ceangaltain ar bith atd in éineacht leis faoi rin agus iad
beartaithe d’usaid an duine a bhfuil a s(h)eoladh air amhain. Dearcthai né tuairimi ar bith ata curtha in iul
ann, baineann siad leis an Gdar amhdin, agus ni chaithfidh go n-aontaionn lascaigh Intire Eireann leo. Mura
tusa faighteoir beartaithe an riomhphoist seo, na déan rud ar bith mar gheall ar an méid atd ann, nd é a
chdipedil na é a thaispedint do dhuine ar bith eile. Déan teagmhdil leis an seoltéir, le do thoil, ma
chreideann tu go bhfuair td an riomhphost seo tri earraid.
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